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Leah Monger is AAUWMI’s Vice President for Membership. Leah has been a member of the Big 
Rapids branch since 2013. She is currently the branch’s communications coordinator and 
administrator of the branch’s Facebook page. 
 
A Hoosier native, Leah earned a Bachelor of Arts in English and Spanish and a Master of Library 
Science degree from Indiana University. She also completed a Master of Liberal Studies degree 
with a Concentration in English Language and Literature from the State University of New York 
at Plattsburgh. 
 
After 24 years serving in administrative roles of department head, assistant dean, and interim 
dean of the Library at Ferris State University, Leah took on the role of State Services Manager 
for AAUWMI in July 2021. She held previous professional positions in the libraries of the State 
University of New York at Plattsburgh and Trinity College in Hartford, CT.  
 
In addition to her positions with AAUWMI, Leah is a board member of the Michigan ACE 
Women’s Network. Leah’s personal interests include birding, hiking, biking, x-country skiing, 
music, reading, gardening, and environmental conservation. 
 
 
 


